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Lower 6 community outreach in Scarborough 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, as part of enrichment week, seven Lower 6 students, accompanied by Mr Crosby 

and Mrs Hayward, ventured on their own enriching trip to Scarborough.  

This was a trip that we had designed ourselves and involved us working together as a team to 

write risk assessments, research homeless shelters in the area, communicate with the shelter 

to identify provisions that they needed, collect items and plan an itinerary. 

We began our day by visiting our chosen local homeless shelter of the Rainbow Centre. Here, 

we made generous donations of food and toiletries and learned about the importance of 

community support.  

Following this, we headed to the beach for a litter-picking activity, contributing to the 

preservation of the area’s natural beauty.  

The day concluded with an exciting visit to the fair, providing a fun and memorable end to our 

meaningful trip. 

 

Ben, Esme, Lucy, Izzy, Pippa, Sienna and Colleen (Lower 6) 


